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Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

RAP Request for Information Error 
2 messages

Melinda Gejer <melinda.gejer@lacity.org> Tue, Oct 30, 2018 at 7:21 AM
To: Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Elva,
 
I received your voicemail message regarding the incorrect inclusion of Mar Vista Recreation Center on your Request for
Information letter.  Please delete Mar Vista Recreation Center from the list of park sites serving the project area.  You
may attach this email to the file as confirmation of the deletion.
 
Best regards,
 - Melinda 
--  
*Melinda M. Gejer* 
City Planning Associate 
  
Department of Recreation and Parks 
Planning, Construction and Maintenance Branch 
  
213-202-2657 
213-202-2612 Fax 
  
melinda.gejer@lacity.org 
 

Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org> Tue, Oct 30, 2018 at 7:27 AM
To: Melinda Gejer <melinda.gejer@lacity.org>

Good Morning Melinda, 
 
Thank you so much for your quick response.  Pursuant to your email dated October 30, 2018,  I will
delete Mar Vista Recreation Center from the list of park sites serving the Hollywood Center project
area.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Elva 
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner 
Major Projects 
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351 
Van Nuys, CA  91401 
*(818) 374-5066* 
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. * 
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
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Jessie Fan

From: Melinda Gejer <melinda.gejer@lacity.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 2:11 PM

To: Jessie Fan

Subject: Re: DRP - OurLA2040

The Public Recreation Plan remains a part of the City's General Plan until it is replaced/removed.  It is used 

accordingly. 

 

Best, 

 - Melinda 

 

On Wed, Aug 8, 2018 at 10:24 AM, Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com> wrote: 

Good to know, thanks! Will DRP continue to use the Public Recreation Plan until the updates are approved? Thanks for 

the quick response!  

  

Jessie Fan 

Senior Associate 

ESA 

626.714.4611 direct    

  

From: Melinda Gejer <melinda.gejer@lacity.org>  

Sent: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 6:45 AM 

To: Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com> 

Subject: Re: DRP - OurLA2040 

  

Hi Jessie, 

  

The Department of City Planning is the Department who is working on the update of the Open Space 

Element.  Your question should go to them.  

  

Best, 

 - Melinda 
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On Tue, Aug 7, 2018 at 11:03 PM, Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com> wrote: 

Hi Melinda, 

  

Hope that all is well! Have there been any updates since the last workshop for OurLA2040 since February 

2018? Any updates on when the updates to the Open Space Element will be approved? Lastly, will DRP 

continue to use the Public Recreation Plan until the updates are approved? Please let me know when you have 

the chance, and thanks in advance!  

  

Jessie Fan 

Senior Associate 

ESA | Environmental Science Associates 

80 South Lake Avenue, Suite 570 

Pasadena, CA 91101 

626.204.6170 main | 626.204.6171 fax 

626.714.4611 direct  

JFan@esassoc.com | www.esassoc.com 

Follow us on Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn 

  

 

 

 

  

--  

*Melinda M. Gejer* 

City Planning Associate 

  

Department of Recreation and Parks 

Planning, Construction and Maintenance Branch 

  

213-202-2657 

213-202-2612 Fax 
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melinda.gejer@lacity.org 
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